
 

 

Office of the Warden  
Girl’s Hostel  

North Campus, Delina Baramulla, University of Kashmir 

 

No. F(Grls-Hstl/NC/2024)1                                                                                        Dated: 24/05/2024  

 

Notice 

 

Applications on prescribed format, available in the office of the campus, are invited 

from the bonafide female students/research scholars of the Campus for availing hostel 

facility against a limited no. of vacancies. The filled in application forms should reach 

the office of the undersigned by or before 07/06/2024.  

 

 
-Sd- 

Warden  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Copy to: 

 

1. Director North Campus for information   
2. Coordinators of all the departments for information of the students  

3. S.O Campus for information  

4. File  

 


